
Baby Loss Peer Group

Informal meetings at

BUDS AND BEANS
CAFE AND FLORIST

 168-172 Station Rd,
West Moors,

Ferndown
BH22 0JB

1st Sunday each month

An opportunity to meet with others who have experienced
pregnancy loss, to share thoughts, feelings and experiences in a safe

and supportive atmosphere.  It can make such a difference to be
with people who have been through something similar.

The Baby Loss Peer group has been established by The Cranborne Practice Patient Participation
Group (PPG).  If you are interested in joining the Group, please email the PPG using the email address

cranborneppg@gmail.com.  Your details will be passed to the PPG member leading the Group.


